
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The 28th Annual YAF showed us such  

 

President’s  Column  From Sandy: 
sandy@sandysheagren.com  
corrected 847-272-0637  

 

If you think you’re too small 

to have an impact, try going to bed 

with a mosquito.            Anita Roddick 

 

Thank you to Bob Leopold who made 

the arrangements for Spring Fling and to 

Maureen Hanlon for the beautiful 

centerpieces.  It was a wonderful evening 

of visiting, silent critique, and enjoying 

performances by Oil Lamp Theater. If you 

missed it, be sure to join us next year! 

 

As summer approaches, GAL will be 

looking for many volunteers to have an 

impact.  Only small amounts of time are 

needed as we get ready for our major 

events. 

 

This year GAL is participating in the 

Annual  Glenview Street Festival, 

Sat, June 24th 9-3:30.  Deb Anderson 

& Barb Zabroske are setting things up 

and starting the event with painting.  

Please join us for a part of the day to paint 

or distribute flyers about SAF or talk to 

visitors about membership.  We’ll also be 

selling raffle tickets for a painting 

  

 

 

 

or two.  Let us know if you're available to 

help out or would like to paint. 

 

SAF (July 29/30) is also creeping up on us 

and many plans are already under way.  

Thank you to Kittie Yohe for the many 

hours already spent doing the 

groundwork.  If the rains continue into 

summer, we may very well have 

mosquitos, but you don’t need to take 

them home for the night!   

 

Major construction at Lyon School will 

impact parking and entry to the grounds.   

So, we need extra help this year to assist 

visitors with where to park and encourage 

them to cross the street at the corner.  We 

considered a different location, but have 

decided to stay put.   

 

The SAF will need to be moved farther to 

the north to avoid the noise and dust of 

the construction.  GAL has EIGHT tents to 

set up and break down so if you know any 

hardy young folks who need some service 

hours, let us know.  Please contact Kittie 

Yohe if you can help even a small amount 

of time.   GAL is the only local art fair that 

is still run 99% by volunteers!  And the 

artists notice its impact! 
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           MEMBER NEWS 

 

BEVERLY BEHRENS has 

three botanical 

graphite/watercolor paintings 

in The Gallery at 202 East 

Wisconsin Av, Lake 

Forest.  Apr 14 - May 5, 2017.   

 

 

KITTIE YOHE  participated 

in a student show at the Arts 

Center of Manatee in 

Bradenton FL in March, and 

won an honorable mention for 

the mixed water media 

diptych, Dragonfly 

Arabesque.   

 

 

The Leigh Gallery in 

Lakeview is looking for an 

outstanding representatio

nal Oil/Acrylic on canvas 

artist. Local please. Go to 

website for details.  

 

 

Michael Latala 

DEMO May 2 

 

 

    SAVE THE DATES 

 

DEMOS are held at Park Center 

room 204/5 2400 Chestnut, 

Glenview from 7-8:30p. ADA 

accessible Elevator to 2nd flr in 

lobby.  Free and open to the 

public. Refreshments & 

membership info available. 

         

MAY 2 DEMO   7-8:30p   

Michael Latala,  PASTEL 

(rescheduled from Mar)   

 

JUN 15 DEADLINE for Nature 

in Glenview entries. 

Application on our website. 

 

JUN 24  9a-3:30p  Annual 

Glenview Street Festival. 

HELP needed. 

Downtown Glenview 

 

JUL 10  EXHIBITS   3
rd

 Q 

Changeover Week & 

HANGING for ALL MEMBER 

SHOW  @ Book Market in the 

Glen.  July  10.   12 noon. 

GAL members may hang ONE 

piece of art wired for hanging. 

NO SAWTOOTH  

 

JUL 14   6-8p 

ALL MEMBER SHOW 

Reception @ Book Market 

in the Glen. Free and open 

to the public. 

 

JUL  29/30   64
th

 Annual 

Summer Outdoor Art Fair 

at Lyon School in Glenview IL 

Applications are posted on our 

website: 

glenviewartleague.org 

 

SEPT  5   DEMO tbd                                            

(Con’d)  

Now get out your brushes, 

pencils, and cameras and 

show us how the Nature 

in Glenview impacts you!   

Deadline to submit entries 

for this competition is June 

15th.  All 2D media 

accepted this year, 

including photography.  Find 

an application and details at 

http://glenviewartleague.or

g/nature-in-glenview-art-

competition/  

 

There’s a $20 entry fee, but 

work chosen for SAF will be 

judged for prizes.  All entries 

will be shown at Journey 

Care in Aug with a 

reception.  Select pieces 

will be shown at the 

Glenview Public Library 

Sept-Nov and the Park 

Center Nov-Dec.  

 

 

 

Please contact Kittie 

Yohe if you can volunteer 

for SAF July 29/30.  Kittie’s 

Contact: 

Cell phone:  

(847) 656-6950 

Email: 

kittieyohe@gmail.com 
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